
9/26/22: If you are planning on receiving the 4th booster shot, we ask you provide us with an updated 
copy of your COVID-19 vaccination card. At this time, we are not requiring the 4th shot. If you have any 
questions or concerns regarding the 4th shot, please speak with your family doctor. Any questions, 
please call. If you would like to opt-out of text messages, please call 570-385-2818. 

 


